
Secondary School 
Admissions 
Do you have a child born between

1 September 2012 and 31 August 2013?
If so, you must apply for a school place by

31 October 2023
For more information, key dates,  

how to apply and advice, visit  
www.hillingdon.gov.uk/ 

schooladmissions 
or call 01895 556644  

www.hillingdon.gov.uk


